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Despite the heavy snow and cold weather, we continue to 

make progress on the Proposition 84 Arsenic Remediation 

Project. As I hope everyone is aware, all of the wells that ex-

ceeded the arsenic standards were removed from service in 

2018 along with the well that exceeded the State standards for 

antimony and fluoride. All water is now produced from the 

Montclaire well which meets all primary drinking water 

standards although it does exceed the secondary standards for 

iron and manganese.  

The iron and manganese treatment plant has been built and a 

predelivery inspection has been performed by our engineer 

and we are now waiting for delivery and installation. Once 

installed, tested and permitted, the treatment plant will re-

move iron and manganese to levels below the State standards. 

Also, District staff has been very 

busy installing the needed electri-

cal and data lines and equipment 

for the SCADA (Supervisory Con-

trol And Data Acquisition) system 

that will provide us with near real-

time status information on water 

storage levels along with well and 

treatment plant operational status. 

Once complete, our water will 

meet all State water quality stand-

ards! 


